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CHANNEL 4 IS SEARCHING FOR ONE SPECIAL ASIAN FAMILY FOR THE NEW SERIES OF “THE FAMILY”

Are you proud of your family and willing to show the world what it means to be a real British Asian family in 2009?

Do you have a loving, busy household with extended family around where never having a dull moment also means never having a moment’s peace?

We’re looking for a vibrant Asian family with a strong sense of identity, good sense of fun and a determination to see the best in each other despite life’s little ups-and downs.

As with the recent series, we want to show the things that are important to all of us - whether it's parents juggling work and home life, or teenagers negotiating their independence. But this time round we want to explore all these themes from the perspective of an Asian family.

For one family this will be a once-in-a-lifetime opportunity: to capture their lives on film.

If you think you could be that family, please email family@dragonfly.tv with your telephone number, address, and a brief description of your family or call 0207 033 2270 for more information.

